
TUOLUMNE COUNTY SELPA 
GOVERNING BOARD 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
The Tuolumne County SELPA Governing Board hereby gives notice that 
a Public Hearing will be held as follows.  

 

TOPIC OF HEARING: 

The California Department of Education (CDE) requires that each SELPA 
annually obtain approval from its governing body for budget and service 
plans following a public hearing. The plans must be submitted to the CDE 
prior to June 30 for final approval. 

Copies of the plan may be inspected by appointment at: 

The SELPA Office 
175 Fairview Lane, Sonora 
Please contact Taylor Favela at tfavela@tcsos.us if you would like to set 
an appointment.  
 
After the Public Hearing, the SELPA Governing Board will adopt Annual 
Service and Budget Plans for the Tuolumne County SELPA. 

 
 
 HEARING DATE:  June 17, 2020 
                             TIME: On or about 3:00 pm 
         LOCATION:  Meeting will be held virtually via Zoom 
 
 
For additional information: 
Taylor Favela, tfavela@tcsos.us, 209-532-2043 
 
 
 

Posted: 5/26/20 
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